Rafi Miah

Dear Sir/Madam

Objection to Development Proposal

We would like to send additional comments on the proposed development after reviewing the
update leaflet from Save Museum Street. We continue to object to the development proposal - the
proposal is far too high and too bulky, and the old building should be redeveloped (for all the
well-established environmental reasons) rather than being torn down. A new building of the
proposed height would do significant damage to the neighbourhood.

We urge you to reject the current proposal.

Yours faithfully

Tanis E Jardin
Thomas Joski

Flat 3, 9 Earlham Street
London WC2H 9LL

Tom Joski



